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The ActiveFairfax Transportation Plan  
project is proposing the development of  
an initiative to address systemic transportation  
safety issues for people walking, biking and  
using other forms of active transportation  

called the Safe Streets for All Program. 
 
The draft program recommendations propose a framework of 
education, policy, planning, and programmatic and design 
strategies that would improve active transportation safety and 
comfort. 
 

Share your Thoughts!  
 

The public is invited to review the proposed recommendations and 
share their feedback, and view meeting details at  

www.fairfaxcounty.gov/transportation/bike-walk/safe-streets.  
 

 
 

Attend a Meeting:  
The Fairfax County Department of Transportation is hosting  

two virtual public information meetings:  
November 8, 2021, at 6:30pm  

November 18, 2021, at 6.30pm.  
 

Send us an Email: 
Send your feedback, comments or questions to 

ActiveFairfax@fairfaxcounty.gov. 
 

Public comments are open until December 10, 2021. 
 
 

Safe Streets for All Program – Improving 
pedestrian and bicycle safety in Fairfax County 

Scan this code to get started! 

 
  


